

Old Greenwich, Connecticut September 8, 1966

The Honorable Thomas J. Dodd United States Senate Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Senator Dodd:

Administration is an important and necessary step in halting America's continuing decline as a maritime power. Accordingly, it is urged that you vote for either an amendment to HR-15963 removing all features affecting the Maritime Administration, or a motion to return the entire bill to Committee and further, support HR-11696 when it is brought up.

Sincerely yours,